
Letter No. 422   Meeting:   Feb  25th 2023 
       Noon @ Cabin 
       
President – Tim Murphy       
V President – Ken Heist       
Secretary – Steve Durolek 
Sgt At Arms – Dan May 
Treasurer – Mark Zaller 

Camp Chairman – Joe Nagy  www.buffalorodgun.com (Updated!!) 
 

2022 Deer Camp 
  

Here are the Killers for this year as best we know.. 
  

Rick Spyres  Spike Buck 
Dave Roberts 
Jack Roberts (1st Deer!!) 
Dan Roberts Sr (2 deer) 
Dan Roberts Jr 
Kevin Grupp  8pt Buck 
Dave Raczka 4pt Buck 
Greg Halt 
Ken Heist 
  
Camp was in good shape throughout season – a reminder to all members that you should actually do 
some clean up when you leave.  Many members leave while others are still in camp and take that 
opportunity to leave clean up to those who remain.   
 
Reminder there is NO SMOKING in the Cabin.. Apparently, this rule is still being broken. 
Also please replace any wood you burn in the mud room.. Dave Raczka left some great homemade fire 
starters on the fireplace mantle.. 1 or 2 of these will start any fire!! 
  
Foxhunt 
Foxhunt will be held this weekend -> February 24 – 26.  Hope to see you all there.  Meeting will be held 
on Saturday at noon.  We expect to have a new member join on Saturday.   

  
2023 Calendar is on the website.  Work parties will be on April 22, June 10 and September 16. 
  
Club Dues 

 Reminder to get your Dues sent in to Mark at the address below (make payable to Buffalo Rod and   
Gun)  Annual dues are $350. 
Dues and Assessments may be mailed to Mark Zaller, 3350 McKinley Parkway, Apt.#3, Blasdell, NY 14219. 


